
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 1:15:47 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 12:28 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Murray Tulloch

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is ridiculous! When will enough be enough? We were promised electricity rate relief from the
Ontario government instead of rate increases. Hydro is becoming unaffordable. We are a two income
household and should be able to live comfortably and pay for our services and still have some money
left over to bank. This is not the case, and I blame hydro for a fair portion of that burden. There's
nothing like seeing your monthly bill increase over and again, and also to receive a letter telling you
how 'energy efficient' you are in comparison to your neighbours to make your blood boil. Hydro
increases MUST stop. There will be a tipping point when the mismanagement and greed inspired
increases will cause the average consumer to have to seek some alternative to Hydro and a lot of our
other regular services, and we are nearing that point...

-- Attachment --
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